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25th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents of Y6,  

Y6 Visit to Legoland – Wednesday 17th July 2024 9am to 5pm 

We are excited to announce that we have organised a trip to Legoland, Windsor which will be 

an end of year treat for our Y6 students. The trip is scheduled to take place on Wednesday 17th 

July 2024. We will be leaving at 9am and returning at approximately 5pm. We will travel by 

minibus, kindly provided to us by Radley College and accompanied by Mrs Quigley and I.  

 

For this exciting trip, your child does not need to wear their school uniform. They will need to 

dress appropriately for the weather, whatever it may be!  They should come with a packed lunch 

and a water bottle in a rucksack that they can carry for the day.  It is recommended that they 

also bring sun-tan lotion and a hat to enjoy the sunny weather, and a raincoat in case the 

weather turns a little wet.  If your child requires travel sickness medication, please ensure they 

take it by 8am, and that you provide one for administering before the journey home. You will 

need to complete a medicine form, available from the school office. 

 

The cost of the trip is £15.50 per child, which includes a workshop where pupils will work in 

groups to design and build their own LEGO® model Rollercoaster.  They will discover and 

investigate how gravity, friction and air resistance can affect the speed of Rollercoasters.  

Please make the payment via School Money and click the consent box, by Friday 5th July 2024. 

If this causes financial difficulties, please do not hesitate to let us know and we will try our best 

to sort something out.  The children will not need to bring any spending money, or any money 

for food or drink.  They will also not need to take their mobile phones, those that have brought 

them to school can leave them securely until we return.  Please email the school office if you 

give your permission for your child to make their own way home afterwards.  In the event of any 

delay or an emergency, the school office will be opened after hours to ensure you can contact 

us if needed. We will use Arbor emails/in-app messages to keep you posted if timings change.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. We believe it will be a fantastic trip and will leave them with a 

positive end to their final year here at Radley Primary School! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Claire Thomas 

Headteacher 
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